
 

 

Belvedere Family Church: Notice regarding in-person Sunday Service 
 
Justin Okamoto 
January 26, 2022 
 

 
 

Dear Brothers and Sisters 

 

As of now, we are planning to return back to in-person Service, Sunday at 10 am.  

 

The massive spike that we saw in the past few weeks has gone down substantially.  

 

There is still a New York State mandate in place requiring all who attend to wear a mask while indoors.  

 

Please be on the lookout however as there is a storm warning this weekend.  

 

In the case that there is heavy snow, Belvedere will have to be closed. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Pastor Justin 


